
 

 

26-11-21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Covid Update 

School is experiencing an outbreak of Covid cases in Year 5 and Year 6. Both Year 6 classes, as well as Class 

9 in Year 5, have significant numbers of confirmed cases. Two staff members have also tested positive. This 

has led to increased protective measures around school in line with Local Authority recommendations 

which we believe have helped to restrict the spread of the virus in the school environment. 

One such recommendation from Public Health was ‘to remind parents of the need to reduce mingling and 

gathering at the school gates as this may prevent further mixing of children.’ Other more organisational 

recommendations have been established for the last couple of weeks and have been communicated to the 

parents in the affected year groups. 

 

We ask for your continued support in following Government Covid guidance and remind everyone who has 

symptoms to book a PCR test as soon as possible using the following link - Book a PCR . 

 

Christmas Services in Church  

We are monitoring the outbreak very carefully and still hope to invite parents to Christmas services (the 

dates of which are below). Please note we will update you with arrangements for attending the services as 

soon as we are able to confirm them, in consultation with Public Health and the Local Authority.  Thank you 

for your continued support and understanding as we do everything we can to keep everyone in our 

community safe, so that we can enjoy this special time of year. 

 

Christmas dates: 

• Tuesday 30th November – Advent Church Service (Please send in toy donations to school to be 

collected for Charles Thompson Mission) 

• Friday 3rd December – Christmas Hat Day for Claire House Claire House Donation Link 

• Monday 13th December 9:30 – 10:30am – F2 Christmas Service 

• Tuesday 14th December 9:30 – 10:30am – Y1 Christmas Service 

• Wednesday 15th December 2:00 – 3:00pm – Y2 Christmas Service (Y3 children to attend) 

• Thursday 16th December 9:15 – 10:15am – Y5 Christmas Service (Y4 & Y6 children to attend) 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
Neil Le Feuvre 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 
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